
SHAC Meeting 
September 24, 2025 

 
The first SHAC meeting of this school year will be held on September 24, 2025, beginning at 
4:00 in the Brazos Elementary Library, 9814 Kibler St, Orchard, TX 77464 (with the option to 
join virtually). 
 
The subjects to be discussed or considered or upon which any formal action may be taken are 
listed below. Items do not have to be taken in the same order as shown on this meeting notice.  
 
Old Business:  

1.​ Discussed the addition of an AED to the High School to have them more evenly 

distributed throughout the campus. 

2.​ Kaila Williams presented the 2025 updates for Fort Bend County Health and Human 

Services. SHAC was very interested in implementing some of their student presentations 

into the classroom. Bailey Demny has been in contact with Kaila and will speak with 

teachers to decide which health topics their students will benefit most from.  

New Business: 

1.​ Welcome of new members 

2.​ Discuss possible implementation of  Now That You’re 10 and Kids & Cops into Brazos 

Elementary for the 2025-2026 school year 

3.​ Health related legislative updates  

 

 

 
 
 
 


